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26 June 2020 
 
 
Dear All, 

The Government has now agreed to fund supermarket vouchers for Free School Meal eligible 

children over the summer holidays at £15 per week; this will mean that you will receive a total of 

£90 to cover the 6 week holiday period. 

Guidance from the Department of Education means that we can only issue you with one £90 

voucher per child to cover the whole of the holidays. This has to be distributed to you prior to the 

end of the summer term and will be via the method that you currently receive your vouchers (either 

by email or posted). This voucher does not need to be spent fully in one go. 

The Academy’s schedule to issue the free school meal vouchers per child from now to the rest of 

term will be as follows; 

Monday 29th June – voucher of £30 to cover the 2 week period between Monday 29th June and 

Friday 10th July. 

Monday 13th July – voucher of £15 to cover the week of 13th to 17th July. 

Friday 17th July – voucher of £90 to cover the six full weeks of the summer holidays.  

 

Kind regards 

Catherine Turner 

Business Director 
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